
 
 

 

From: William L. Thompson, SO-NS   8/17/2019 

 

To:      Joseph L. Nemeth-DC 

  Howard H. Sprow-VDC  

  William B. Rice-SO-SR 

CC:  Ron West-DSO-NS, Timothy Baker-ADSO-NS 

 

SUBJ: August 2019 SO-NS Report 

                                

1. Due to the change in policy that submission of 7054’s by the observer should be sent 

simultaneously to the FSO-NS, SO-NS, ADSO-NS, DSO-NS and the ANT Coordinator, 

the FSO-NT’s in each Flotilla should be sure that the AV’s are properly completing the 

form with all the pertinent information including comments so that everybody receiving the 

forms has a full understanding what it is about. 

 

2. Many of the more than 80 PATONS on the Division 10 list that need verification have 

been checked and once the ANT coordinator confirms that they are verified by the Coast 

Guard, they will be entered on a master list with names, numbers (LLNR/Legacy), 

inspection dates, chart number location, and navigation location (Latitude/Longitude) that 

will be retained by the SO-IS with copies to each responsible Flotilla. With this list our 

Division should be able to keep up with PATON verifications as they need to be done in 

subsequent years 

   

3. Patrols are scheduled for PATON verifications in the Northern part of Cape Fear River as 

early as next week.                                  

                                                                                             

            Respectfully submitted, 

  
  William Thompson,  

       SO-NS, Division 10   


